
Thank you... 
We have had a fantastic term as we have had some great events, 

raised loads of money and had lots of fun doing it!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The grand total of money which has been raised this term is over £5,000 which 

means when we add it to the money we’ve already raised we have almost 

reached our target of £11,000 for new laptops and a new laptop trolley – which 

is fantastic for our children (we’ve also contributed towards, amongst other 

things, the school Christmas tree, library books, the pantomime, year 3 dance 

lesson, kit for the netball team and Rock Challenge!). 

We couldn’t have raised this money without all of your help and 

support and encouragement, so we really do want to thank you for 

everything you have done. 

..and Merry Christmas!! 

The events we’ve put on since September have been: 

- The Quiz Night 

- Bag2School – second hand clothes 

- Smarties Cake and Second Hand Uniform Sale 

- Pumpkin Walk 

- Film Night 

- Christmas Cards 

- Christmas Fair 

- ... And we’ll be finishing this week with the school disco 

and a special visit from Father Christmas! 

  

If you would like to get involved in the PTFA, do 

come along to one of our pub trips or coffee 

mornings next term, speak to one of us, keep your 

eye out for future events or email us on 

kingsworthyschoolptfa@gmail.com.  

Co-Chairs  – Alix Hickman and Rachel Dawson 

Co -Secretaries - Louise Riordan and Kelly Valentine 

Co-Treasurers – Nicky Elliott and Vicky Richardson 

Teacher Rep – Ellie Ashton 
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